

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: bogdan radovanovich <

Date: June 19, 2023 at 8:22:38 AM PDT

To: Barb Desjardins < Barbara. Desjardins@esquimalt.ca >

Subject: Fernhill road

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Township of Esquimalt Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Morning barb, I had an idea for our new public safety building is there a way we can use the money from the developers to help pay the remaining money we need for the safety building is there a way we can merge both together fire/police. The top level can be rentals. Adding bike lanes on Esquimalt towards tillicum will be a gong show especially if we add the traffic light on tillicum is there a way we can share the road sign my opinion nothing wrong with Esquimalt being 50kph i understand its for safety. wondering if at the meeting tonight if you guys can talk about possibly adding improvements to fernhill road a speed hump, attached is a pic of a pot hole that's needs to be fix, if we improve the blind corner coming down fernhill road coming around the corner.theres another pot I do t have the pic for. Hope u have a amazing day thank you for taking the time to read this e mail looking forward to hear from you, my friend.

Get Outlook for Android

